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March 23, 2022 

Funding Opportunities Available Through Vaccines for Children (VFC) 

 

Dear primary care providers, 
 
Vaccines for Children is a national program providing vaccines at no cost to families and their efforts have 
been critical through the COVID-19 global health crisis. Providers registered with Vaccines for Children 
qualify for unique funding opportunities and now, getting registered is easier than ever. 
 
If you are already registered, you can receive significant funding to support COVID-19 vaccinations: 
 

• NEW! Starting April 1, 2022, providers can apply for The KidsVaxGrant for support in COVID-19 
vaccination efforts for children. Learn more about the KidsVaxGrant here: 
www.phcdocs.org/Programs/KidsVaxGrant 

• VFC registered providers who enroll in the COVID-19 Vaccination Program (myCAvax) through April 
30, 2022 can receive up to $10,000 per site or facility. Learn more about myCAvax here: 
mycavax.cdph.ca.gov/s/  

 
Not yet registered as a VFC provider? Follow these guidelines to get started: 
www.cdc.gov/vaccines/programs/vfc/providers/questions/qa-join.html  
 
Learn more about Vaccines For Children: www.cdc.gov/vaccines/programs/vfc/index.html 
 
As more children become eligible, COVID-19 vaccinations will continue to be a priority for the county and 
the country in the coming years. Make sure you receive funding and the support you’ll need to meet 
demand. 
 
For questions, please contact our Provider Services department at PSInquiries@hpsm.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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